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We are asking FSIS to take action to stop any form of the animals
cruelty laws a specially cruelty related to the slaughter. We are behind
petition to requests that FSIS issue a notice to convey that: 1) State
government officials are not categorically preempted from enforcing
state anti-cruelty laws by the Federal Meat Inspection Act, the Humane
Methods of Slaughter Act, or the Poultry Products Inspection Act, and 2)
FSIS personnel should cooperate with state government officials in the
enforcement of state anti-cruelty laws and improve clarity and frequency
of communication (i.e., Letters of Concern (“LOC”)) to those officials.
Sincerely,

Elizabeth Tuminski

Stamford, Ct 06907





